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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

16th March, 1939.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my memorandum of the
14th ultimo respecting the Boller Survey which became
due at the end of July last on the Hopper Dredger
"MIDIA", I shall be glad to learn, as soon as posalible,
what definite arrangements the Owners propose making for
the inspection in question to be carried out.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

L. Morvan Esq.,

BRAILA.
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